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March 31, 1981

Mr. James R. Miller, Chief
Special Projects Branch
Division of Project Management
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Phillips Building

7920 Norfoik Avenue

Bethesda, Maryland 20014

PROPRIETARY INFORMATION

Ref: NRC letter dated March 10, 1981 - SECY-381-119
"Environmental Qualification of Class 1E Equipment
Classification of Staff's Handling of Proprietary
Information Generic Letter No. 81-15."

Dear Mr. Miller:

The above referenced letter indicates that the NRC Staff concurs with the
Westinghouse position that summary data alone is not sufficient to establish
qualification of Class 1E Equipment. However, the reports included in this
transmittal, which includes identification of proprietary material, were Dbeing
developed to meet a previously established commitment for Comanche Peak prior
to receipt of the March 10, 1981 NRC letter. In the future, in an effort to support
the NRC and utility review of the equipment qualification program, Westinghouse
will develop and submit summary type information to the Public Document Room
for this report.

v truly vours,

Robert A. Wiesemann, Manager
Regulatory & Legislative Affairs

AB/keg

ec: E. C. Shomaker, Esq.
Office of the Executive [ egal Director, NRC

810 406 04I0py



